

May 10, 2024

Dear Heavenly Brickks,

On behalf of our athletes, thank you for your continued help in supporting critical Special Olympics programs. You've been a loyal friend since 2011. We truly appreciate your kindness.

Your generous gift on 05/01/24 has already been put to work on behalf of our athletes and their families in New York and elsewhere, enabling athletes of all ages to reach further and have more confidence to realize their dreams.

Thanks to friends like you, athletes like Saskia are able to thrive. She joined Special Olympics when she was 5 years old, and her confidence has blossomed through her participation in bowling, golf, karate, track, and other sports. She has also been a tremendous advocate for others with Down syndrome, sharing her message of inclusion and understanding.

This is just one example of the many lives you've touched with your gift. You give all our athletes the chance to be champions both on and off the field. That's why I am so moved that you have chosen to open your heart and give to Special Olympics. We simply could not do what we do without you.

Thank you again for your support. Please feel free to reach out to us at 1-800-380-3071 if you have any questions about the important work your gift makes possible.

Gratefully,

Stacey B. Hengsterman President & CEO

Trestuent ac CEO

Special Olympics New York

P.S. Please take a moment to see all the amazing things that happen with your support at SpecialOlympics.org/ThankYou. Thank you again!